
 

 

Council Update – January 19, 2021 

Community Affairs Department – Patty Storts, Director 

 

Happy New Year!!! 

Town Hall staff is very anxious to get back to normal.  Hopefully in the very near future we will 

be able to open up are doors for room reservations and face to face programs.  Staff continues to 

do virtual programs on Social Media.   

I am in the process of creating a map of the location of all Veterans and Heritage Park bricks to 

put on our website so when we receive inquiries we will be able to give the location of that 

particular brick.  I will keep you updated on the progress of this project.   

We are beginning to receive calls for the Farmers Market.  Tentative dates are June 29 through 

September 14 from 4 – 7 pm. 

Meetings Attended 

 January 11 - Trees and Decoration Committee Meeting 

 January 14 – Phone call meeting with Executive Director of the Chamber of Commerce, 

Terri Christiansen on what activities the Chamber of Commerce might be able to do in 

the first half of 2021 and how Town Hall may be able to help with those activities.   

 

 

 

 

 


